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Ronald A. Jones
 Vice President 

New Nuclear Operations 
 

 
June 12, 2014 

          NND-14-0316 
10 CFR 50.90 

ATTN: Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 
 
Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station (VCSNS) Units 2 and 3 
Combined License Nos. NPF-93 and NPF-94 
Docket Nos. 52-027 & 52-028 
 
Subject: LAR 14-03 Request for License Amendment: Tier 2* Editorial and 

Consistency Changes 
 
 
In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.90, South Carolina Electric & Gas 
Company (SCE&G) requests an amendment to the Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station 
(VCSNS) Units 2 and 3 combined licenses (COLs) (License Nos. NPF-93 and NPF-94, 
respectively).  The proposed amendment would depart from VCSNS Units 2 and 3 
plant-specific Design Control Document (DCD) Tier 2* material contained within the 
Updated Final Safety Analysis Report (UFSAR) by making editorial and consistency 
corrections. The proposed departures from information provided in the Tier 2* material 
are addressed in the enclosed License Amendment Request (LAR). 
 
The Description, Technical Evaluation, Regulatory Evaluation (including Significant 
Hazards Consideration), and Environmental Considerations for the proposed changes 
in the License Amendment Request (LAR) are contained in Enclosure 1 to this letter. 
The proposed markups depicting the requested changes associated with this requested 
amendment are contained in Enclosure 2 to this letter.  Enclosure 3 provides 
markups to the figures containing security-related information protected under 
10 CFR 2.390(d).  Please withhold Enclosure 3 from public release. 
 
SCE&G requests NRC staff review and approval of the proposed license amendment by 
April 28, 2015. This license amendment will be implemented by SCE&G within 30 days 
of approval.  
 
This letter contains no regulatory commitments. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 50.91, SCE&G is notifying the State of South Carolina of 
this LAR by transmitting a copy of this letter and enclosures to the designated State 
Official. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Justin R. Bouknight by telephone at 
(803) 941-9828, or by email at justin.bouknight@scana.com.   
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I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. 

Executed on this /2 ~ay of J~ J 2014. 

Vice resident 
New Nuclear Operations 

JE/RAJ/je 

Enclosure 1: Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station Units 2 and 3 - Request for License 
Amendment: Tier 2* Editorial and Consistency Changes 

Enclosure 2: Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station Units 2 and 3- Licensing Basis 
Proposed Changes - Public 

Enclosure 3: Security-Related Information; Withhold under 10 CFR 2.390(d) Virgil 
C. Summer Nuclear Station Units 2 and 3 - Licensing Basis Proposed 
Changes - Non-public (SUNSI) 
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c (w/ enclosures):   
Denise McGovern 
Ravindra Joshi 
David Jaffe 

 Rahsean Jackson 
DCRM-EDMS@SCANA.COM 
 

 
c (w/o enclosures): 

Victor McCree 
Jim Reece  
Stephen A. Byrne 
Jeffrey B. Archie  
Ronald A. Jones 
April Rice 
Justin Bouknight 
Alvis J. Bynum 
Kathryn M. Sutton 
Julie Ezell 
Dean Kersey 
Margaret Felkel 
Cynthia Lanier 
Amy G. Aughtman 
Neil Haggerty 
Christopher Levesque 
Dan Churchman 
Joel Hjelseth 
Brian A. McIntyre 
Zach Harper 
William E. Hutchins 
Curt Castell 
Ken Hollenbach 
Susan E. Jenkins 
William M. Cherry 
Rhonda O’Banion 
VCSummer2&3ProjectMail@cbi.com 
vcsummer2&3project@westinghouse.com 

 


